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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:03 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Proposed changes to recycling 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Kathryn Brandt <kathrynwbrandt@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 12:32 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Proposed changes to recycling 

 

We live at 14 Hampton Rd.  We are strongly opposed to the changes. We do not want  to have to bring our recycling to 

the curb.  The current schedule works well. The change will have a bad impact on older residents and those with health 

problems. 

Please do not put the changes in place. 

Kathryn and James Brandt 

14 Hampton Rd 

Scarsdale 

 

Sent from my iPad 


